Don't forget to look at our website www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk



Friday 1st February 2019

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter—Week 19

Year 5 Assembly

Well done to Year 5 for delivering such a fantastic and informative assembly on Wednesday. We all learnt so much and it has made us think more about how we treat our environment.



GROWTH Certificate Winners



Jasmine, Jake, Charlie, Lucas, Owen, Luke, Oliver, Poppy, Lilly-May, Finn, Richard, George, Betsy and Oliver.

House Point Winners



Lexi-Mae, Harrison, Ava, Ebony, Olivia, George & Arabella.

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

February

5th— Safer Internet Day

8th—Halifax Courier—School Of The Week—New Road featuring

11th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15

15th-School Closes

25th—School reopens

March

7th—World Book Day

7th—Year 2 Class Assembly 9:05am.

12th to 14th—Scholastic Book Fair

13th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15

15th—Red Nose Day

15th-Firefighters Collection

28th-Yr 5 School Trip

April

8th- Rec & Yr 6—Height & Weight Checks

8th-Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

9th-NO KARATE CLUB

9th—Family Learning—1.15-3.15

9th-Parents Evening—3.30-6.00

9th-Family Learning—Easter

Theme-3.30-6.00

11th-School Closes

12th—Training Day

29th-School reopens

May

6th—School Closed—Bank Holiday

13th-SATS Week

20th-22nd—Yr 6 Residential

24th- School Closes

Lunchtime Certificate Winners





Head Lice

Following on from some reported cases of Head Lice within school please can you ensure that you are checking your child's hair on a weekly basis and ensuring that if your child has long hair that it is tied back.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Help and Advice



We would like to let you know about a new service for families who are going through stressful times. The helpline is run by Family Action and they offer support, help and advice on lots of issues families face including financial worries.

Lines are open :6pm-10pm weekdays and 10am - 1pm on weekends.

The contact number is: 0808 802 6666
The email: familyline@familyaction.org.uk.
Web link: https://www.family-action.org.uk/

We also have lots of advice and links on our website to offer support from Open Minds. Scroll down on our home page and click on the link Well being and Healthy Living.

Lego Plea!!

Ms Dean is running a Lego Club every Friday during Always

Time and would be very grateful for donations of Lego Bricks.

If you are having a sort out then please could you bear us in mind.

After School Clubs

Clubs for the Spring Term

Monday Street Dance
Tuesday Karate Club
Thursday Reading Club
Friday Football Club

PTFA Facebook

Please 'like' the PTFA facebook page to find out what our PTFA are doing. It would be great to see more of you accessing the page and supporting the team. Thank you

Search—Friends of New Road Primary.

